
JUDGES LICENSING REPORT – January 2022 
This report is submitted by the Chair of Judges Licensing and is current as of 1/25/2022 
========= 
Notes from Judges Licensing: 

Another reminder about pre-slip penalties. Only the huntmaster can call a pre-slip.  

They should not be persuaded by judges or handlers.  

Judges can ask a huntmaster if there was one but should not ask in such a way that influences the huntmaster.  

If the huntmaster does call a pre-slip, a penalty shall be assessed. 

Gregory Breitbach 
Chair Judges Licensing 

JudgesLic@asfa.org 

NOTICES:   
An * indicates the second publication.  
  Wayne Olson, RR 

*Wayne Olson, A 
 
The following individual(s) have applied for a Provisional License. 
    
 
The following individual(s) have applied for a Regular License of the breeds indicated.   
   
 
The following are additions/updates/corrections to the current judges list.   
  *Ping Pirrung, 120 Labyrinth Lane, New Bethlehem, PA. 16242  412.780.2745 
 
 
  ======================= 
 


